
Class Attendance % 

Ash 95.5% 

Beech 90% 

Birch 98.4% 

Chestnut 93.5% 

Elm 91.6% 

Holly 81.6% 

Maple 97.6% 

Oak 88.8% 

Olive 96.5% 

Palm 95.6% 

Pine 99.2% 

Rowan 98.3% 

Sycamore 94.2% 

Willow 92.4% 

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns please ask to speak to one of the following adults: 

Miss Hodis (EYFS & Year 1 Lead), Miss Attwood (Year 2 and 3 Lead), Miss Mohammadi 

(Year 4,5 and 6 Lead), Mrs Coates (Headteacher), Mr Rowden (Deputy Headteacher) 

Our school values:  

During the week all the staff will be look-

ing  out for exceptional examples of when 

children are showing  these values and 

they may be awarded a certificate in Fri-

day’s assembly.  

What value did you show this week to 

your friends? Which value do you think 

you will be able to show next week? 

 

Click on the link for the latest updates at St. Martin’s 

Church  

Good Samaritan Award 

This week’s winner of the 

Good Samaritan Award is  for 

Dear Parents and Carers: 

What a lovely week we have had at school: it has been wonderful to see all the 

children learning and enjoying their work.  

Please can you all park considerately in the carpark, being mindful of others. 

Over the past few weeks there have been lots of parking that is not in the 

marked bays, which causes a hazard for the children. This will be being moni-

tored over the coming week. 

This week the Year 5 children were visited by Rev Rosie and some volunteers to 

make decorations for the Harvest Festival. If you are able to visit the church to 

see, please do.  

The educational visits for the coming year are being finalised and will appear on 

Parent Pay soon: these are for the rest of the academic year.  

Enjoy your weekend  

http://www.stmartinwestdrayton.org.uk


JEWELLERY  

On health and safety grounds we do not allow children to wear jewellery in our school. The exceptions to this rule 

are: ear-ring studs in pierced ears and small objects of religious significance, such as a crucifix on a chain or Sikh 

kara.  No other jewellery should be worn. 

 

CHOIR—YOUNG VOICES  

May we remind any parents whose child is taking part in this concert to book tickets and purchase any merchan-

dise required on Parentpay. Ticket are sold at £25.00 each with the t-shirt and torch bundle at £15.00. Deadline for 

payment is 3rd November. 

 

READING BOOKS AND READING RECORDS 

These are sent home with the children at the end of each day and should be returned the following day to school. 

It is vital that each child has a reading book in school. Also it has been noted that quite a few children are signing 

their own reading records. Reading records should only be signed by an adult. 

 

SCHOOL BIKES & SCOOTERS 

Can we please remind parents that children should not be riding on the school bikes and scooters before or after 

school. These are put away at the end of lunchtime and we are finding them over the playground where they have 

been used before the classrooms have opened. Your co-operation with this matter would be appreciated . 

 

THE PANTRY 

The Pantry are hosting a special pupils choice meal on 5th October it would be fantastic if those pupils that usually 

have a packed lunch could use this day to try a hot lunch, this can be ordered along side a packed lunch if pre-

ferred. They are also running a competition for a chance to win a £100 Amazon voucher. Children that order a meal 

every day through October will be entered automatically.  



 

Date  

5th October Children’s choice—The Pantry—see flyer (page 7) 

11th October Reception children—vision and hearing check 

16th October Christmas Rudolph cards order deadline  

19th October  Parents’ open Evening 

23rd October— 27th October Half Term 

30th October Children return to school 

31st October Secondary School application deadline 

31st October Photo day— Individual and siblings 

24th November St. Martin’s got talent—more details to follow 

2nd February Young Voices Concert in Wembley 

  

  

  

  

Beech Santiago Mateus  

Birch Darcie Tommy 

Chestnut Tahzib Timothy 

Elm Toso  Archie 

Holly Sarah  Alice 

Maple Matthew Eden 

Oak Mikhail Vismay 

Olive   

Palm Zion Lily 

Pine Amelia Rudy 

Rowan Alex Melody 

Sycamore Aarav Katie 

Willow Matthew Christian 

Dates for the Diary: Whole School Events 

Please ensure each child has a named 

water bottle (not metal please) in 

school each day.  

 

Please ensure children are not wear-

ing hooped earrings as this is  a 

health and safety risk.  

 

 







 





 

Congratulation's to Maple class who were last weeks class attendance 

winners with 99% 

Who will be next??? 


